May 15, 2007

Dear Mr. Rajan:

I have been involved in our milk program here at Grenoble for the last four years and I have always enjoyed working with the people at Good Foods! Whether I'm placing an order, changing an order or having one of your representatives tell me of new products.

Good Foods is a flexible company moving from dropping off our statement to now sending it over the internet. They have also sent price lists and information regarding the wide selection of products as well. The products are always fresh and considerate of the changing views of nutrition in our community.

As a small school we really appreciate the value of the products we purchase. The delivery is reliable and the service from the delivery person is again always friendly and courteous.

I look forward to continuing to work with Good Foods in the future, I can't wait to see what products they offer next.

Sincerely,

L. Reed

School Secretary

Grenoble P.S.